
Project Update: January 2020 
 
To this day we have developed different activities focused on agro-ecological 
conversion and knowledge of wildlife in the area. With the community the terraces 
for the crops in each of the five benefited farms and the respective knowledge 
dialogues focused on understanding the dynamics of the soil and its components 
were made. 
 
Additionally, the programme of the bee keeper network was launched, where the 
first participants were the beneficiaries of this project, which are in the process of 
learning the development of practices and technologies friendly to the 
environment and the health of the community. Parallel to this, the native seeds that 
will be sown in the orchards of each of the beneficiaries have been acquired. These 
have been acquired through the Seed Guardians Network of Colombia. 
 
Finally, parallel activities have been developed, focused on sensitising the non-
expert public on the importance of biodiversity and pollinators, with emphasis on 
native bees, through conversations, knowledge dialogues and tastings of native 
honey bees. 
 

 
Agronivele construction. © Galindo 2019. 



 
Above: Construction of terraces as a tool for soil protection. Below: First members of 
the Bee Keepers Network. © Galindo 2019. 

 



 
Above: Terraces in crops. Below: Tasting of native honey. © Galindo 2019. 

 



 
Conversational advertising - Sweetening the Word. © Galindo 2019 


